Muthoora, Leela

From: caroL murrHY [N

Sent: 24 March 2015 16:49
To: Planning
Subject: Planning Application 2015/0441/P

T object most strongly to this application.

The heavy HGV traffic alone renders this application unacceptable. The damage to the road to the site is
clearly predictable. In addition the lorries will be unable to turn and will therefore have to reverse out in to
Merton Lane with all the consequent inconvenience and danger to other road users - cars, walkers, dogs,
children, bicycles - is all too obvious.

1 suggest that the consequences of a 15m deep excavation are all too predictable.

T also suggest that the contractors' cars will take up any available parking space, preventing the normal
necessary parking availabilty for swimmers, walkers, fishermen, etc.

1 call upon the London Borough of Camden ro reject this horrifying and anti-social application, on behalf of
all Heath users.

Signed by :

Carol Murphy. Lucy Murphy. Trevor Murphy.
41, St.John's Grove,
N19 5RP.

Kenneth Parrott
6, Fortnam Road, N19
3NR.



